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Employers reopening in the COVID-19 pandemic face a variety of legal issues, including what to do when 
employees don’t want to return, whether they can require them to self-quarantine, and how to handle a 
transition to a remote workplace. 

Labor and Employment team members Mag Bickford and Kathy Conklin discuss the Top 5 questions they are 
hearing from clients and their answers to each with New Orleans CityBusiness.

Read the full article here.
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